


 

Concern: Earthen berm that 
fence is installed on top of is 
being removed along with 
what you can see was 
significant evergreen and 
deciduous tree plantings. 

Car at elevation is at 543. 

Top of berm at elevation 548-
552 top of old fence approx. 
554-558. 

This proposal flattens site 
(sloping slightly up from 541 
to 549 from Rt 146 moving to 
back of developed site) places 
6’ fence on flattened ground, 
no berm as they are now in 
the wetland buffer area. So 
top of fence will be approx. 
548 - 553. 

Adjacent homes 
approximately 300’ away over 
elevation 537 wetland and 
mostly deciduous forest sit at 
base elevations between 550-
560.  So walking around their 
yard and house with eyes at 
556-566 and on their second 
floor at about 566-576, will 
likely see and hear this site 
much more clearly. 

  

 



 

 



 

Proposed landscaping is 
inadequate especially 
considering what is being 
removed and that heavy 
vehicle operations are 
being moved that much 
closer to homes. 
Recommend landscape 
architect be engaged and 
visit the site and the actual 
location of the edge of 
clearing to recommend 
adequate combination of 
fencing and landscaping 
elements closer to what 
was originally provided. 
Also, please do not use 
white pines in updated 
plan as the original 
designer did as the 
understory limbs typically 
thin and drop off over 
time. 
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